
prolife@staned.org.uk 
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October 2023 

Dear Parish Pro-Life Rep, 

THANK YOU:  FREE 2 PRAY 
I’m starting with a big THANK YOU this month.  Thanks for all your help publicising the 

important FREE 2 PRAY event tonight.   So far, there are 164 people signed up.  That’s a 

record for any event we’ve done and shows your help makes a difference! 

SHE Pregnancy Care  
SHE Pregnancy Care are making a difference to the lives of mothers and 

their unborn children in our Archdiocese.  This month they’ve helped 

women referred by Catholic parishes and schools – so word is getting 

round.    

Could you add this to your newsletter this month?   : 

PREGNANCY HELP:  Do you know anyone who may need help during pregnancy?   SHE 

Pregnancy Care gives support and confidence to expectant mothers.  Baby materials & 

equipment are available.  Text / WhatsApp:  0752 648 0578  or email: 

office@stantonscotland.org  

This is a regular request so your parishioners get used to the idea that help is there for 

anyone who needs it – free of charge.  Mums don’t have to be considering abortion – just 

needing a bit of help!    

Pro-Life in Fife 
If you’re near Dunfermline 

this Saturday, 7th October  

the Knights of St Columba 

will host a Mass celebrate 

the value of human life from 

conception to natural death, 

to pray for an end to 

abortion and to support life 

affirming choices.   Everyone 

is welcome at St Margaret’s, 

Dunfermline on Saturday, 7th October at 12 noon.  Mass will be said by Fr Paul Lee, 

Provincial Chaplain to the Knights of St Columba Province 3.  I’ll be the speaker. 

The Knights of St Columba is an Order of Catholic men bound together in Charity, Unity and 

Fraternity in order to enrich their own faith, spirituality and by words and actions, to 

proclaim the spiritual, moral and social message of the Catholic Church.   Find out more 

about their work at https://ksc.org.uk/ 
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Glasgow Torchlight procession: 
Since the passing of the 1967 Abortion Act, over 10 million unborn babies have had their 
lives brutally ended by abortion, and countless mothers, fathers and families have been left 
hurt.  
 
Every year, SPUC's Torchlight Procession commemorates the lives lost and hurt by the 
violence of abortion and ensures that these precious lives are not forgotten.  The event 
starts with a rosary in Geoge Square and then a torchlight procession for Mass at St 
Andrew’s Cathedral.   Please join SPUC at the Glasgow Torchlight Procession and be a light 
for life.   
 

 

For Life,   

Paul 


